
As a matter of social responsibility, E.I.E 2014/2015 fifth year students visited Good Samaritan 
Children's home in Kayole, Nairobi to donate food staff and clothings. 

The students organised on their own and the requested the college for the transport throught the 
department. 

 

As a department, we wish to encourage them and others to continue with this spirit of 
remembering the less fortunate in the society. 

 


